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Thank you for your generous donation to the Lakeland Special Olympics in 
support of our Bocce Ball Qualifier Event. The event allowed athletes from 

around the province to meet new friends, compete for the 2025 Summer Games, 
and created meaningful connections between Special Olympics affiliates and 

local agencies. Your support means the world. 




